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  Build Awesome Command-Line Applications in Ruby
2 David B. Copeland,2013-11-15 Speak directly to
your system. With its simple commands, flags, and
parameters, a well-formed command-line application
is the quickest way to automate a backup, a build,
or a deployment and simplify your life. With this
book, you'll learn specific ways to write command-
line applications that are easy to use, deploy,
and maintain, using a set of clear best practices
and the Ruby programming language. This book is
designed to make any programmer or system
administrator more productive in their job. Now
updated for Ruby 2. Writing a command-line
application that's self-documenting, robust,
adaptable and forever useful is easier than you
might think. Ruby is particularly suited to this
task, because it combines high-level abstractions
with close to the metal system interaction wrapped
up in a concise, readable syntax. Plus, Ruby has
the support of a rich ecosystem of open source
tools and libraries. Ten insightful chapters each
explain and demonstrate a command-line best
practice. You'll see how to use these tools to
elevate the lowliest automation script to a
maintainable, polished application. You'll learn
how to use free, open source parsers to create
user-friendly command-line interfaces as well as
command suites. You'll see how to use defaults to
keep options simple for everyday users, while
giving advanced users options for more complex
tasks. There's no reason why a command-line
application should lack documentation, whether
it's part of a help command or a man page; you'll
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find out when and how to use both. Your journey
from command-line novice to pro ends with a look
at valuable approaches to testing your apps, and
includes some fun techniques for outside-the-box,
colorful interfaces that will delight your users.
With Ruby, the command line is not dead. Long live
the command line.
  Graphics Gems II James Arvo,2013-10-22 Graphics
Gems II is a collection of articles shared by a
diverse group of people that reflect ideas and
approaches in graphics programming which can
benefit other computer graphics programmers. This
volume presents techniques for doing well-known
graphics operations faster or easier. The book
contains chapters devoted to topics on two-
dimensional and three-dimensional geometry and
algorithms, image processing, frame buffer
techniques, and ray tracing techniques. The
radiosity approach, matrix techniques, and
numerical and programming techniques are likewise
discussed. Graphics artists and computer
programmers will find the book invaluable.
  Mathematical Gems II Ross Honsberger,1976-06-01
Ross Honsberger was born in Toronto, Canada, in
1929 and attended the University of Toronto. After
more than a decade of teaching mathematics in
Toronto, he took advantage of a sabbatical leave
to continue his studies at the University of
Waterloo, Canada. He joined the faculty in 1964
(Department of Combinatorics and Optimization) and
has been there ever since. He is married, the
father of three, and grandfather of three. He has
published seven bestselling books with the
Mathematical Association of America. Here is a
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selection of reviews of Ross Honsberger's books:
The reviewer found this little book a joy to read
... the text is laced with historical notes and
lively anecdotes and the proofs are models of
lucid, uncluttered reasoning. (about Mathematical
Gems I) P. Hagis, Jr., in Mathematical Reviews
This book is designed to appeal to high school
teachers and undergraduates particularly, but
should find a much wider audience. The clarity of
exposition and the care taken with all aspects of
explanations, diagrams and notation is of a very
high standard. (about Mathematical Gems II) K. E.
Hirst, in Mathematical Reviews All (i.e., the
articles in Mathematical Gems III) are written in
the very clear style that characterizes the two
previous volumes, and there is bound to be
something here that will appeal to anyone, both
student and teacher alike. For instructors,
Mathematical Gems III is useful as a source of
thematic ideas around which to build classroom
lectures ... Mathematical Gems III is to be warmly
recommended, and we look forward to the appearance
of a fourth volume in the series. Joseph B. Dence,
Mathematics and Computer Education These
delightful little books contain between them 27
short essays on topics from geometry,
combinatorics, graph theory, and number theory.
The essays are independent, and can be read in any
order ... overall these are serious books
presenting pretty mathematics with elegant proofs.
These books deserve a place in the library of
every teacher of mathematics as a valuable
resource. Further, as much of the material would
not be beyond upper secondary students, inclusion
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in school libraries may be felt desirable too
(about Mathematical Gems I and II) Paul Scott, in
The Australian Mathematics Teacher
  Gems of Geometry John Barnes,2009-12-17 Based on
a series of lectures for adult students, this
lively and entertaining book proves that, far from
being a dusty, dull subject, geometry is in fact
full of beauty and fascination. The author's
infectious enthusiasm is put to use in explaining
many of the key concepts in the field, starting
with the Golden Number and taking the reader on a
geometrical journey via Shapes and Solids, through
the Fourth Dimension, finishing up with Einstein's
Theories of Relativity. Aimed at a general
readership, the text makes accessible complex
subjects such as Chaos and Fractals. It includes a
wealth of the author's own illustrations and
features appendices on related topics. Equally
suitable as a gift for a youngster or as a
nostalgic journey back into the world of
mathematics for older readers, John Barnes' book
is the perfect antidote for anyone whose maths
lessons at school are a source of painful
memories. Where once geometry was a source of
confusion and frustration, Barnes brings
enlightenment and entertainment.
  C++ Gems Stanley B. Lippman,1998 Presents the
pinnacle of writing on C++ by renowned experts in
the field, and is a must-read for today's C++
programmer.
  More C++ Gems Robert C. Martin,2000-01-28 More
C++ Gems picks up where the first book left off,
presenting tips, tricks, proven strategies, easy-
to-follow techniques, and usable source code.
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  Graphics Gems III (IBM Version) David
Kirk,2012-12-02 This sequel to Graphics Gems
(Academic Press, 1990), and Graphics Gems II
(Academic Press, 1991) is a practical collection
of computer graphics programming tools and
techniques. Graphics Gems III contains a larger
percentage of gems related to modeling and
rendering, particularly lighting and shading. This
new edition also covers image processing,
numerical and programming techniques, modeling and
transformations, 2D and 3D geometry and
algorithms,ray tracing and radiosity, rendering,
and more clever new tools and tricks for graphics
programming. Volume III also includes a disk
containing source codes for either the IBM or Mac
versions featuring all code from Volumes I, II,
and III. Author David Kirk lends his expertise to
the Graphics Gems series in Volume III with his
far-reaching knowledge of modeling and rendering,
specifically focusing on the areas of lighting and
shading. Volume III includes a disk containing
source codes for both the IBM and Mac versions
featuring all code from volumes I, II, and III.
Graphics Gems I, II, and III are sourcebooks of
ideas for graphics programmers. They also serve as
toolboxes full of useful tricks and techniques for
novice programmers and graphics experts alike.
Each volume reflects the personality and
particular interests of its respective editor.
Includes a disk containing source codes for both
the IBM and Mac versions featuring code from
volumes I, II, and III Features all new graphics
gems Explains techniques for making computer
graphics implementations more efficient Emphasizes
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physically based modeling, rendering, radiosity,
and ray tracing Presents techniques for making
computer graphics implementations more efficient
  Graphics Gems Andrew S. Glassner,2013-10-22 The
GRAPHICS GEMS Series was started in 1990 by Andrew
Glassner. The vision and purpose of the Series was
- and still is - to provide tips, techniques, and
algorithms for graphics programmers. All of the
gems are written by programmers who work in the
field and are motivated by a common desire to
share interesting ideas and tools with their
colleagues. Each volume provides a new set of
innovative solutions to a variety of programming
problems.
  Six gems of geometry Thomas Reale,2010-05-26 Six
gems of geometry is an introductory geometry
textbook for general audiences. The book focuses
mainly on the teachings of Euclid. It contains a
story inspired by William Blake's painting, Newton
the Measurer, where an encounter is imagined
between Euclid and Newton, suggesting a deep
influence the former may have had on the latter.
  Graphics Gems V (Macintosh Version) Alan W.
Paeth,2014-05-19 Graphics Gems V is the newest
volume in The Graphics Gems Series. It is intended
to provide the graphics community with a set of
practical tools for implementing new ideas and
techniques, and to offer working solutions to real
programming problems. These tools are written by a
wide variety of graphics programmers from
industry, academia, and research. The books in the
series have become essential, time-saving tools
for many programmers. Latest collection of
graphics tips in The Graphics Gems Series written
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by the leading programmers in the field. Contains
over 50 new gems displaying some of the most
recent and innovative techniques in graphics
programming. Includes gems covering ellipses,
splines, Bezier curves, and ray tracing. Disk
included containing source code from the gems
available in both IBM and Macintosh versions.
  Dictionary of Gems and Gemology Mohsen
Manutchehr-Danai,2013-03-09 The rapid growth of
gemological sciences and mineralogy demands a
dictionary such as this for gemologists,
mineralogists, geologists, jewel dealers, industry
and hobbyists. With some 16,000 comprehensive
definitions, supplemented by more than 250
diagrams and figures, this is a one-stop reference
to any matter dealing with gems and gemology.
  GPU Computing Gems Jade Edition ,2011-11-02 GPU
Computing Gems, Jade Edition, offers hands-on,
proven techniques for general purpose GPU
programming based on the successful application
experiences of leading researchers and developers.
One of few resources available that distills the
best practices of the community of CUDA
programmers, this second edition contains 100% new
material of interest across industry, including
finance, medicine, imaging, engineering, gaming,
environmental science, and green computing. It
covers new tools and frameworks for productive GPU
computing application development and provides
immediate benefit to researchers developing
improved programming environments for GPUs.
Divided into five sections, this book explains how
GPU execution is achieved with algorithm
implementation techniques and approaches to data
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structure layout. More specifically, it considers
three general requirements: high level of
parallelism, coherent memory access by threads
within warps, and coherent control flow within
warps. Chapters explore topics such as
accelerating database searches; how to leverage
the Fermi GPU architecture to further accelerate
prefix operations; and GPU implementation of hash
tables. There are also discussions on the state of
GPU computing in interactive physics and
artificial intelligence; programming tools and
techniques for GPU computing; and the edge and
node parallelism approach for computing graph
centrality metrics. In addition, the book proposes
an alternative approach that balances computation
regardless of node degree variance. Software
engineers, programmers, hardware engineers, and
advanced students will find this book extremely
useful. This second volume of GPU Computing Gems
offers 100% new material of interest across
industry, including finance, medicine, imaging,
engineering, gaming, environmental science, green
computing, and more Covers new tools and
frameworks for productive GPU computing
application development and offers immediate
benefit to researchers developing improved
programming environments for GPUs Even more hands-
on, proven techniques demonstrating how general
purpose GPU computing is changing scientific
research Distills the best practices of the
community of CUDA programmers; each chapter
provides insights and ideas as well as 'hands on'
skills applicable to a variety of fields
  A New English Dictionary on Historical
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Principles James Augustus Henry Murray,1901
  American Line Type Book, Borders, Ornaments
American Type Founders Company,1906 The American
Type Founders Company (ATF) was formed out of a
business necessity. Led by John Marder of the
Chicago Type Foundry and Arthur Brower of the
Union Type Foundry, several other type founders
created a combined company of twenty-three plants
scattered across the United States, which was
incorporated by November 1892. According to
Annenberg, this edition was prepared for the
London branch. This copy of the catalog, which
does not contain any kind of London imprint,
includes only type metal, cuts, ornaments, and
rule.
  Catalogue of Engraved Gems Gisela M. A.
Richter,2006
  GPU Computing Gems Emerald Edition ,2011-01-13
GPU Computing Gems Emerald Edition offers
practical techniques in parallel computing using
graphics processing units (GPUs) to enhance
scientific research. The first volume in Morgan
Kaufmann's Applications of GPU Computing Series,
this book offers the latest insights and research
in computer vision, electronic design automation,
and emerging data-intensive applications. It also
covers life sciences, medical imaging, ray tracing
and rendering, scientific simulation, signal and
audio processing, statistical modeling, video and
image processing. This book is intended to help
those who are facing the challenge of programming
systems to effectively use GPUs to achieve
efficiency and performance goals. It offers
developers a window into diverse application
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areas, and the opportunity to gain insights from
others' algorithm work that they may apply to
their own projects. Readers will learn from the
leading researchers in parallel programming, who
have gathered their solutions and experience in
one volume under the guidance of expert area
editors. Each chapter is written to be accessible
to researchers from other domains, allowing
knowledge to cross-pollinate across the GPU
spectrum. Many examples leverage NVIDIA's CUDA
parallel computing architecture, the most widely-
adopted massively parallel programming solution.
The insights and ideas as well as practical hands-
on skills in the book can be immediately put to
use. Computer programmers, software engineers,
hardware engineers, and computer science students
will find this volume a helpful resource. For
useful source codes discussed throughout the book,
the editors invite readers to the following
website: ... Covers the breadth of industry from
scientific simulation and electronic design
automation to audio / video processing, medical
imaging, computer vision, and more Many examples
leverage NVIDIA's CUDA parallel computing
architecture, the most widely-adopted massively
parallel programming solution Offers insights and
ideas as well as practical hands-on skills you can
immediately put to use
  Graphics Gems IV Paul S. Heckbert,1994
Accompanying disk contains ... all of the code
from all four volumes.--Page 4 of cover.
  Gems of Thought for Every Day in the Year, from
the Writings of an Eminent Divine of the 17th
Century Gems,1865
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  Graphics Gems Paul S. Heckbert,2013-11-06
Graphics Gems IV contains practical techniques for
2D and 3D modeling, animation, rendering, and
image processing. The book presents articles on
polygons and polyhedral; a mix of formulas,
optimized algorithms, and tutorial information on
the geometry of 2D, 3D, and n-D space;
transformations; and parametric curves and
surfaces. The text also includes articles on ray
tracing; shading 3D models; and frame buffer
techniques. Articles on image processing;
algorithms for graphical layout; basic
interpolation methods; and subroutine libraries
for vector and matrix algebra are also
demonstrated. Computer engineers and designers
will find the book invaluable.
  Gems of the Northwest ,1885
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